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From: Heather Worthington 
To: ContactThePUCO 
Subject: Preserve my right to save money on my electric bill 
Received: 12/9/2012 5:55:28 PM 
Message: 
Dear Chairman Snitchler: 

As a customer of AEP, I urge you to reject its proposal to limit my ability to save money on my electric 
bill by switching to another electric supplier. 

By imposing excessive capacity fees on other suppliers, AEPa€^'^s proposed Electric Security Plan 
would harm competition so it can protect its profits on the backs of customers like me. While nearly 2 
million Ohioans are shopping every month with competitive retail supphers, AEP is the only utility in 
Ohio that wants to place artificially inflated capacity charges on suppliers, reducing savings for 
customers. 

We all know competition works. Thata€''''^s why we always shop for lower prices. We should let 
competition work for electricity too. 

Please reject or modify AEPaC '̂̂ s revised Electric Security Plan and preserve my right to shop to save 
money on my electric bill. 

Heather Worthington 
hjw@columbus.rr.com 
43205 
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